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PRESS RELEASE 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Further to the Public Notice issued by the Clerk of Parliament on Saturday 
09/07/2022 in respect of access to Parliament on Tuesday 12/07/2022 at 10:00 AM 
in the Chamber of Parliament, given the security and safety of Hon. Members of 
Parliament, Staff of Parliament, and Visitors/Strangers who may wish to observe 
proceedings in Parliament. 
 
The General Public is hereby notified on the following with regards to the online 
application in respect of same: 
 
1. Visitors/Strangers who wish to observe proceedings in Parliament are there to 
be seen and not heard; 
 
2. Subject to the availability of seats, an online approval has been sent to those 
who applied online; 
 
3. Those who applied but did not get approval to attend are encouraged to follow 
the link below for the purposes of live streaming: 
 
http://www.facebook.com/parliamentsierraleone  
 
4. Due to limited spaces, Members of the Press Gallery will obtain their passes 
through their Interim Executive;  
 
5. These rules are issued under the hand of the Speaker of Parliament. 
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